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Welcoming all. Serving our community. Connecting with others. 
 
 

Parish Family Remembrances and Thanksgivings for April 15, 2018 
The Sanctuary Candle is given to the glory of God by the Litwin Family 

 in loving memory of Elsie Yakimchuk 
 

We pray for our clergy: Justin, the Archbishop of Canterbury; Michael, the Presiding Bishop; 
Ian & Laura, the Bishops of Connecticut; for all bishops, priests and deacons; for our priest 
Fr. Ron; 
In St Peter’s Cycle of Prayer, we pray for all our parish family and especially for those who 
celebrate their birthdays this week: Beverly Winter (4/18), Michele Kay (4/18),  
In the Diocesan Cycle of Prayer we pray for St. Andrew’s, Madison; St. Mary’s, Manchester; St. 
Andrew’s, Marble Dale; All Saints’, Meriden; The Program & Budget Committee 

Parish Prayer List 
 

Prayers added the week of April 15: Rob Goodrich, T.J. Goldberg, Joyce L.; Carla and the 
Schechner family; Andrew Nolette; Cathie McAlistar; Chin Osmond; Farren family and Cookie, 

Rina Bettancourt, Vidal family, Hicks family, and Fisk family.  

Prayers added the week of April 8: Leah, Patricia, Barb; Sienna Roper; Jessica Starkey; 
Wendy; Linda, Margie; June & Bill; 
Prayers added the week of April 1: Barbie & Knute; Ben; Linda Garritt; Katie and her donor; 
Tammy Sylvest and her family; Joan Toomey; Kim F., Frank Sloan; Joan, Melissa; Natalie Perry; 
Sam & Grace Downey; The Conrad families,  Jeff Murray, Luther Gibson, Shirley Kasper, Deanne 
& John Bowen; Danielle, Chantelle and Kayleigh; Jim Vicevich, Bob & Bev Winter, Charles 
Krauthammer, Florence Coulombe, Mike Duval, Priscilla Bronke; Rhodes Rich; Lianie; Kyle; 
We pray for the deceased remembering especially Janice Griffiths; and former parishioner 
Dolores Leilani Firmin and for her husband Warren and her family who grieve her death. 
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Announcements 

• Monday, April 16th -  Women’s Group at Rodican Rose’s House (see below) 

• Thursday, April 19th – Vestry Meeting 7 p.m. 

• Satuday, April 21st - Lasagne Dinner; a portion of the proceeds go to No-Freeze 
Hospitality Center in Windham (see below) 

• Saturday, April 28th – “Safe Church” training, St Peter’s Church, Hebron (see 
below) 

• Sunday, April 29th – Guest preacher: Maggie Breen, N.E. Missionary for the 
Episcopal Church in CT. 

• Saturday, May 5th – Annual Plant and Garden Sale (Friday for parishioners) 

• Sunday, May 6th – Youth Rogation Sunday 

• Sunday, May 20th – Pentecost Sunday 
 
Women's Club - The next meeting of the St. Peter's Women's Club will be held at 7:00 
p.m.on Monday, April 16th at the home of Rodican Rose Bonn, 47 Barton Hill Road, East 
Hampton, CT 06424.  If you've never been to her house, we can set up a carpool or you 
can call her at 860-267-6222 for directions.  She thinks that we should wear pastels to 
celebrate Spring!  Please join us for  good conversation and lots of laughter.  Everyone is 
welcome! 
 
Saturday. April 21st our fabulous Lasagna Dinner is being offered by our wonderful 
chefs!! Please spread the word, and, if you can help financially or by pitching with 
preparation, set-up, serving or clean-up, you will be heartily welcomed!   
 
Saturday April 28th “Safe Church Training” is being offered by the Episcopal Diocese at St. 
Peter’s. This training is required for the laity who are Vestry members, Lay Eucharistic 
Ministers, Church School teachers, home visitors or other parish leaders.  Please speak 
with Fr. Ron with any questions. 


